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Attention Junior Parents – Post Prom Committee is Forming – 
Meeting scheduled for February 11th at 7PM - SHS Admin Bldg - Room 116 
Come join the fun and help our kids have a fabulous and safe time during their high school prom. 
 
 
Parent Support Needed for Prom! 

Please consider making a donation of time and money to this year’s post prom fund.  Without a 
post prom, the festivities would be lacking many fun activities and this special evening would end 
before midnight, which would be a huge disappointment for our teens.   Prom tickets cover the 
cost of prom, but donations from parents and local businesses are what allows post prom to 
continue the fun.  Please consider making a donation large or small – every bit helps!   

Please mail in your contribution today so we can make down payments and finalize plans! 
Donations (checks payable to Shorewood High School - marked post prom)  

Donations can be dropped off at the SHS office  
or mailed to Kelley Seibel at 2613 E Wood Place, Shorewood, WI 53211 . 

 
Volunteer at Post Prom   

If interested, please sign up for a one shift or stay the whole night and sign up for two volunteer 
slots!!!!   

 http://www.signupgenius.com/go/805084bafac2ea31-post 
 

For more information or if  you are unable to make the meeting but would like to help in the pre-
planning contact Sarah Rock at sjrock@yahoo.com.   
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